
Date: 24/1/2012 

Workshop on Flower Arrangement 

The Management club of the college organized a workshop on ‘Single Flower Arrangement’ on 

23/01/2012 for the students and faculty of the institute. The resource person was our Director, 

Dr. Poonam Mittal. The workshop was attended by 700 participants comprising first year, second 

year and final year students of BBA and B.Com along with faculty members. Required material 

like, flowers, scissors, cello tape, ribbons, colorful papers, etc. were supplied by the institute. The 

resource person demonstrated how to cut and tie 

paper and ribbon on a single stem of a rose. She 

also demonstrated various variations of the 

arrangement. It was heartening to note that 

participates who had never tried their hands at 

flower arrangement started producing beautiful 

work of art right in the first attempt. 

At the end of workshop the Institute’s dome was 

full of colorful flower arrangements and cheers. 

Participants just wondered and admired their 

creativity.  

The workshop was encouraged by our secretary Shri Kirit Patel Sir who visited on the occasion 

with a special guest. 

   

1


